
 

 

Contact: Nick Whittle 
Our Ref: DA/4/2020 

 
 

1 October 2020 
 
 
Gladstone Regional Council 
C/- Stephen Whitaker 
Cardno  
Locked Bag 4006 
FORTITUDE VALLEY QLD  4006 
 
 
 
Dear Stephen 
 

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF CHANGED APPLICATION - MINOR CHANGE 
PLANNING ACT 2016 S68 (1) & S52 

DEVELOPMENT ASSESSMENT RULES 2017 PART 6 
 

DA/4/2020 - MATERIAL CHANGE OF USE - IMPACT 
PARKING STATION 

AGNES STREET, AGNES WATER QLD  4677 
LOT 8 CP 910294 

 
I wish to acknowledge receipt of your request to change the abovementioned Development 
Application dated 30 September 2020. Council has reviewed the proposed change and 
determined that it is a Minor Change as per Part 6 of the Development Assessment Rules 
2017. 
 
Furthermore, the Minor Change will not result in additional referral requirements and has 
been a direct result of a matter raised in the received submissions. As the Development 
Application has completed Public Notification, Council are satisfied that the submitted Minor 
Change and additional information would not be likely to attract a submission objecting to the 
change, and therefore the application will continue to Decision Stage. 
 
Should you have any queries in relation to this matter, please contact Council's Planning 
Officer Nick Whittle on (07) 4970 0700. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
H A ROBERTSON 
MANAGER DEVELOPMENT SERVICES 
 


